
Round Hill School News 

s 
Hello Round Hill School Families, 
 
Just a quick reminder that student attendance has the greatest impact on student learning and 
success. Please help us out and ensure your child is regularly attending school. February looks like it is 
going to be a cold month and there may be more days when the buses aren’t running. Remember that 
school is running on those days and it is a perfect time for your child to get extra one-to-one time with 
his or her teacher!   

​​ Winter weather is definitely here! As I write this it is -30 outside!  Over the last few weeks there have 
been a number of students attending school without the proper winter clothing. Please make sure to 
send your child to school dressed warm enough in the event of an emergency. If a bus breaks down the 
bus becomes a frozen tin can very quickly.  

​​ RHS is skating in February. Students in grades 3,4 and Junior high will skate in the last two weeks of 
February. We tried to take the students in grades K, 1, 2, 5, and 6 skating in the first two weeks , but it 
was too cold. A new schedule for these students will be sent home next week. We will schedule two 
weeks at the beginning of March!! 

​​ When we go skating, we will walk to the rink. EVERY student is expected to go to the rink, even if they 
are not skating. Please sign the online consent form to give your child permission to walk to the rink. If 
you are a parent or guardian of a child and want to come help tie skates, that would be a great thing! 

​​ On Thursday, January 30th we had an assembly and handed out the REAL Awards for the month of 
January. Recipients of thos awards are listed below. If you would like to read what each student 
received the award for, please come to the school and read the write-up posted on the board across 
from the office. 

​​  
​​ Real Recipients: 
​​  
​​ Kindergarten: Copper Severson​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
​​ Grade 1:  Lily Zook​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Grade 6: Adleigh Burnstad​ ​ ​  
​​ Grade 2: Tenner Severson​ ​ ​ ​ Grade 7: Ariana Boettger 
​​ Grade 3: Charlie Vath​​ ​ ​ ​ Grade 8: Liesel Waschyshyn 
​​ Grade 4: Blakely Roth​​ ​ ​ ​ Grade 9: Evan Robert 
​​ Grade 5: Linnea Holden 

 
 
 
 
2025-26 School Year Calendar Approved 

The Board approved the 2025-26 school year calendar and it is now available on our website. Thank you to all 
parents, guardians and students who provided feedback! 

 
1 

https://www.brsd.ab.ca/our-division/calendar


 

School Event Calendar 
 

 

 

 
2 



 
 

 

 
3 



 
 

 

 

The last league basketball game has been cancelled today.   Playoff games will be 
advertised the minute we find out!! 

 

 

The Round Hill School Travel Group would like to thank our school families and 
community for all the support toward our fundraising efforts throughout the year.  All 
proceeds from the citrus fundraiser will be reserved for the next group that will be 
going in the 2025-2026 school year. 

 

 

POWER SCHOOL WEB BROWSER 

Although the PowerSchool APP is convenient it does not offer everything the web 
browser does.  View the advantages below and Click Here to check it out.   
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https://brsd.powerschool.com/public/home.html
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